
3rd December 2019 

 

 
Proposed Waikato District Plan Hearing Panel 
Waikato District Council 
Private Bag 544 
NGARUAWAHIA 3742 
districtplan@waidc.govt.nz 
 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 

Hearing 8A – Hazardous Substances – Support for s42A recommendations 

 

The purpose of this letter is to table our express support for recommendations made in the Hearing 

8A: Hazardous Substances Section 42A Report. 

 

The Surveying Company (TSC) on behalf of Fellrock Development Limited/TTT Products Limited 

made a number of submission points relating to the Hazardous Substances. The table below outlines 

Fellrock Development Limited/TTT Products Limited submission points where the s42A 

recommendations are supported. 

 

Submission Point s42A Recommendation 

543.3 Fellrock Developments Limited and TTT 
Products Limited supported Rule 20.2.6 
Hazardous Substances proposed volumes and 
weights of substances specified in Appendix 5.  

Accepted – The s42A has been amended 
however retains Rule 20.2.6.  

 

If you have any queries on the above matters, please contact Nic Wingrove, Intermediate Planner on 

(09) 238 9991 or via email nic@subdivision.co.nz 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Leigh Shaw 

The Surveying Company Ltd 

Planning Manager 

  

 
The Surveying Company Ltd 

Level One, 17 Hall Street 
PO Box 466 Pukekohe 2340 

Phone 09 238 9991 
Fax 09 238 9307 

email: info@subdivision.co.nz 

 web: www.subdivision.co.nz 

mailto:districtplan@waidc.govt.nz
mailto:nic@subdivision.co.nz
mailto:info@subdivision.co.nz
http://www.subdivision.co.nz/

